
OPPOSE EFFORTS TO 

DELAY AND WEAKEN 

MENU LABELING 

Speed limits aren't useful if they're hidden on the highway. 

Neither is calorie labeling. If the supermarket, convenience 

store, and pizza industries get their way, calorie labeling could 

be posted where people won't see them. 

Please oppose any appropriations rider that would delay or 

weaken menu labeling. The anti-menu labeling bill (S. 261/HR. 

772) isn't a "little flexibility", it's denying consumers accessible 

calorie information in thousands of food service establishments. 

For more information, visit menulabeling.org or contact Center for Science 

in the Public Interest at nutritionpolicy@cspinet.org. 


